
To those entering Japan from Wuhan, if you start exhibiting symptoms such as cough or fever, please 

wear a mask and visit a medical facility as soon as possible. Please be sure to contact and notify the 

medical facility in advance that you have visited Wuhan. 

If you have any questions, please contact your nearest Public Health and Welfare Office 

 

 

Public Health and Welfare Office Contact (Weekdays) C   Contact (Weekends, Night) 

Kochi City Public Health Center 088-822-0577 088-822-0577 

Aki Public Health and Welfare 

Office 
0887-34-3177 

Kochi Prefecture Representative 

088-823-1111 

 

Central-East Public Health and 

Welfare Office 
0887-53-0297 

Central-West Public Health and 

Welfare Office 
0889-22-1247 

Susaki Public Health and Welfare 

Office 
0889-42-1875 

Hata Public Health and Welfare 

Office 
0880-34-5120 


